From:

Sent: 22 January 2020 21:04
To: _WEB_Local Plan

Subject: Proposed development at Wisloe

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Stroud Council

I understand the pressure you are under to meet housing target, the whole country is under pressure to build more houses. However, I do not feel that building on green field sites is the solution. Selling this land to the developers will put a few million into the district council's coffers, but in the grand scheme of things these millions are just a drop in the ocean, how long will those millions last? We are now approaching a time where need to stop and think what our actions as humans are impacting on our environment.

The surrounding fields of Wisloe are prime agricultural land. This land supports our wild life, many of which are rare species.

We have all chosen to live in this area to enjoy a rural community, this proposal will destroy the very nature of what makes it a wonderful place to live. If We wanted to live in a place like Yate, we would move there!

We do not want to live in a single amorphous town, this proposal will result in one urban sprawl from the Cotswold AONB right through to the Severn Vale.

Please do not take the easy option developing these green fields. Once they are gone they can never be replaced. There are alternatives, there are brown field sites can be regenerated.

Sent from my iPad